
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Update for Parents: 2/6/2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Following the meeting of Lydiate Learning Trust Board on 1st June, I write to give you an update. 

The Board have asked that we take a similar approach to other schools locally and to work towards 

providing some face-to-face activity for key exam year groups from the week beginning 15th June. This will 

be Years 10 and Year 12. Please see the document link from the Department For Education which explains 

this in more detail: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-

information-for-parents-and-carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-from-1-june 

However, we will monitor the local situation closely and write out to you again to confirm details closer to 

the time. 

At this point in time I think it is highly unlikely that students from other year groups will return before 

September and we will continue to provide remote learning opportunities with support from staff. (Hard 

copies of this work are available on request.) Once again, thank you for ensuring this work is completed. 

 
Please be assured that our number one priority is to ensure that if, and when , school opens, students and 

staff are kept as safe as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms Vincent  

Headteacher 
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